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Editor in Chief,  

World Journal of Clinical Oncology        

 

Dear Editor, 

Thank you for consideration of our manuscript “An overview of recent advances in metastatic triple 

negative breast cancer”. We have edited the manuscript as suggested to include a discussion on 

adaptive immunity in triple-negative breast cancer. We have updated all references as suggested. A 

small minority of references are abstracts from conferences and as such do not have an associated 

PMID. 

 

I hope that is all now in order. 

 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

_____________________________ 

 

Dr David O Reilly 

 

 

 

 


